## **Guardian Volunteer Survey**

Dear Guardians,

Parent involvement matters! The Central Chorus needs supportive parents to assist with activities, events, and logistics. Your help and support are vital to the success of this chorus program. Thank you for completing this survey by indicating where you are able to help. This is not a binding commitment but simply an indication of areas where we might call on you. Thank you for sharing your gifts and time!

| Sincerely,   |
|--|
| Ruthie Phillips  |
| I would be willing to help in the following areas: (check all that apply) Uniforms (measuring, ordering, distribution, hemming) Video recording concerts Assisting with fundraisers (collecting money, planning, coordinating, chaperoning, etc.) Advertising/Promoting events Concert and event set-up/take-down Run sound for events Project/Event/Trip organizing (make reservations, arrangements, calls, etc.) Chaperone (Chorus trips, All-State, Honor Choir, other opportunities) Help contact local business about program advertisement (hand-deliver letters, call, email, etc.) As needed (Don't be afraid of this one — it's safe!) I have a truck and can help move things |
| Other  |
| Talents/Resources:I can build/repair thingsElectrical wiringSound/lighting experienceComputer technologySewingArtistic (drawing, painting, design)Other Feel free to add additional comments or information on back!   |
| Student name Choir period  |
| Parent name(s)   |
| Home phone Cell/Daytime phone:   |
| Parent email:  |